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From: Fernandes, Roy   
Sent: 2021/07/02 11:35 AM 
To: Sohi, Anjan <Anjan.Sohi@brampton.ca> 
Cc: Caruso, Carmen <Carmen.Caruso@brampton.ca>; Palleschi, Michael - Councillor <Michael.Palleschi@brampton.ca>; 
Whillans, Doug - Councillor <Doug.Whillans@brampton.ca>; Lozinski, Julie <Julie.Lozinski@brampton.ca>; Owusu-
Gyimah, Cynthia <Cynthia.OwusuGyimah@brampton.ca>; Ajitkumar, Richa <Richa.Ajitkumar@brampton.ca>; Danton, 
Shauna <Shauna.Danton@brampton.ca>; City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]RE: Follow-up email - File OZS-2020-0037: OPA ZBA Subdivision 

Thank you very much for the quick response.  I will submit the required Delegation form as soon as possible. 

D/Cst. Roy Fernandes  

 

 

From: Fernandes, Roy   
Sent: 2021/07/01 8:32 AM 
To: Palleschi, Michael - Councillor <Michael.Palleschi@brampton.ca>; Whillans, Doug - Councillor 
<Doug.Whillans@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]File OZS-2020-0037: OPA ZBA Subdivision 

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do 
not trust or are not expecting. 

Good Day, 

My name is Roy Fernandes and I reside near the area of this proposed development application.  I am looking to get 
more information regarding when public meetings to discuss this development will be held, and the process for how can 
I bring forward any concerns? 

Regards, 
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D/Cst. Roy Fernandes  

 

 

 


